
Programme on Facilitating Agriculture Resilient Measures 

On 17th August, 2023, the Development Association of Nagaland (DAN) in collaboration with 

Xavierite Farmers Club organized a program on facilitating agriculture resilient measures at St. 

Xavier college. The event aimed to address the pressing issues of agricultural resilience and 

sustainable farming practices in the face of climate change. The program began at 11:50 am. 

Lamneithem from 5th semester prayed for the program after which the resource person Mr. 

Poaminlal introduced different types of medicinal plants and their uses in different ways. Suniya 

of 5th semester thanked the resource person and the farmers club who came for the program and 

made it a successful and insightful one. Right after the program the club members along with the 

resource person actively took part in planting the medicinal plants in the college Biodiversity 

Garden. It was a fruitful program where the students learned about the importance of the medicinal 

plants. 14 students took active participation in the program. 

 


